
From: MeghanMacMullen 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 11:43 AM 
Subject: Next FCZD AC Meeting Superseded by Work Session 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
The next FCZD Advisory Committee meeting, which would have been scheduled Monday, November 18, 
is superseded by a work session before the Board of Skagit County Commissioners.  The U.S. Army Corps 
of Engineers will be in attendance to assist County staff with providing an update on the Skagit River 
General Investigation.  This work session will be recorded by Skagit 21. 
 

What:     Work Session – Skagit River General Investigation Update with the Corps 
When:    Tuesday, November 12, 2013 
Time:      10:30 -11:30 a.m. 
Where:  Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Dan Berentson at (360) 419-3461 or Daryl Hamburg at (360) 
708-7670. 
 
Thank you, 
Meghan 
 
 
Meghan MacMullen, Administrative Assistant  
Skagit County Public Works  
Surface Water Management  
1800 Continental Place  
Mount Vernon, WA 98273  
360-336-9400 (office)  
360-336-9478 (fax)  
 

http://www.skagitcounty.net/Common/asp/default.asp?d=tv21&c=General&p=main.htm
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